
           

        

        

     

For Immediate Release 
August 17, 2011 

*******MEDIA ADVISORY******* 

DEPARTMENT OFFICIALS TO ANNOUNCE 
DEVELOPMENTS IN HATE CRIMES CASE

            ALBUQUERQUE – Assistant Attorney General for the Civil Rights Division Thomas E. 

Perez and U.S. Attorney for the District of New Mexico Kenneth J. Gonzales will hold a press 

conference to announce developments in a hate crimes case on THURSDAY, AUG. 18, 2011, at 

12:30 P.M. 

WHO: Thomas E. Perez, Assistant Attorney General for the Civil Rights Division 

                        Kenneth J. Gonzales, U.S. Attorney for the District of New Mexico 

                        Robert P. “Rick” Tedrow, District Attorney, 

                        Eleventh Judicial District of the State of New Mexico 

WHAT: Press conference to announce developments in a hate crimes case 

WHEN: THURSDAY, AUG. 18, 2011

 12:30 P.M. 

WHERE: U.S. Attorney’s Office for the District of New Mexico

 201 Third Street NW, Suite 900

                        Albuquerque, N.M.

                        OPEN PRESS 

# # # 

11-349 


